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Response: The O&M has been updated to include the manufacturer's guidelines and flared end section 
maintenance.

Response:  As discussed, in lieu of a polybarrier, the subsurface chamber system has moved to a 
minimum of 20 feet from the retaining wall. 



Response:  The CDS detail on Sheet 9 has been updated to show a grate. 

Response: As discussed, if Route 3 were to direct stormwater to the property, the stormwater will be 
analyzed and diverted to the proposed catch basin #3A via surface flow or piped to drain manhole #3 
and out through the proposed flared end section located to the northeast of the property.  Upgrades will 
be made to the existing stormwater management system if necessary. 

Response: The registry block has been updated on Sheet 1 to be 3.5 inches. 


